
 

                                28.07.2023 
 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Partners and Colleagues, 
 
Centravis is steadily navigating through these times, ensuring consistent and 
uninterrupted production. 
 
Our operations are proceeding as planned. We have a steady water supply, energy, 
raw materials, and our logistics and equipment are working without any problems. 
With the help of our team, we're keeping things moving. 
 
For those of you who might have missed our previous communication, I would like to 
extend an invitation to watch a video update we recently prepared.  
 
Here is the link to the video: https://youtu.be/MsEHsBvU4Wg 
 
We deeply value the trust you place in us, and we remain committed to upholding the 
high standards we have set for ourselves. 
 
This week, I was visiting our clients in Netherlands. Our CEO, Yuriy Atanasov, and 
Production Director, Andriy Krasjuk, are currently in Ukraine and actively engaged in 
their roles in Nikopol 
 
Our team in Nikopol sends a big thank you to all our clients. Each order we receive 
isn't just about business, it's a signal of your confidence in our abilities. Every order 
fuels our motivation and helps us stay strong during these tough times. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
 


